
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION FOR TEMPORARY CHANGE INVOLVING THE TRANSFER OF UP 
TO 12,000 ACRE-FEET OF WATER FROM PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY TO EAST 

BAY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT UNDER PERMIT 13856 (APPLICATION 18085) 
 

On June 25, 2015, Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) filed a petition for change with the 
State Water Board involving a temporary transfer of 12,000 acre-feet of water to East  
Bay Municipal Utility District pursuant to Water Code §1725-1732.  The transfer would involve 
surplus water currently stored in PCWA’s Middle Fork Project reservoirs under Permit 13856.   
Temporary changes involving the transfer of water may be in effect for one year from the date of 
approval. 
 
Right holder’s petition, Permit 13856, and related project information can be viewed at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/transfers_tu_not
ices/#yr2015 
 
Pursuant to California Water Code section 1726(f), any interested party may file a comment 
regarding the petition.  Comments filed in response to this notice should be submitted to 
the persons listed below and must be received by 4:30 p.m. on July 20, 2015.  
 
Send comments to both: 
 
Mr. Greg Brown Mr. Benjamin Barker 
Division of Water Rights Placer County Water Agency  
1001 I Street, 14th Floor P.O. Box 6570 
Sacramento, CA 95814 Auburn, CA 95604 
Greg.Brown@waterboards.ca.gov  bbarker@pcwa.net 
  
For more information regarding this matter, please contact Greg Brown at 
(916) 323-1847 or by email at Greg.Brown@waterboards.ca.gov.   
 
 
Date of Notice:  July 6, 2015 
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